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Dear Senators, 

 

It has come to my attention the Senate Judiciary Committee is considering a bill that 

would allow felons to vote from prison.  I strongly urge you not to give this bill serious 

consideration, simply set it aside as a bad idea.  This is a very bad idea and it doesn’t 

take much thought to realize giving a ballot to a group felons in prison will open a can 

of worms for ballot harvesting, allowing these felons to sell their votes to the highest 

bidder, and could potentially lead to harm for some inmates when they have no 

desire to participate in silly ballot harvesting games. 

 

Of Course there are many other reason to set this idea aside and never revisit it 

again. 

 

Honestly, who dreams up these bad ideas?   Do yourselves a favor and send this bill 

to the shredder leaving yourselves time to focus on more important priorities. 

 


